
Join us for the next Riverside  

Connect event at: 

 

Riverside St Paul’s Cray 

 

Thursday 

19th October 

10:00-11:30am 

 

Welcome To Connect  

and  

Stories from a proud sister  
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Welcome. 

Come along to our second Riverside 
Connect where will talk about our      
future Connect events. 

Amy Skelton and Lisa Mason will be 
sharing details of all future topics and 
family events that are happening 
throughout the year. 

 

Stories from a proud sister: 

We are extremely privileged to have 
Amelia Georgiou speaking about her 
brother Nic, who attends Riverside 
School. She will be giving us all an       
insight into growing up with a brother 
with Autism. We would also welcome 
any other families to share stories as 
we know how important it for our    
families with children with special      
educational needs to come together 
and share experiences.  

 

All family members and friends  are 
welcome. 

 


